Want to own a piece of Haywood Knolls History?

In preparation for the proposed changes at the entrance of our subdivision,
volunteers have started demolition of our beloved monuments that have stood at
the entrance for 40 years. DOT owns the signs and could not give a specific timeline
for demolition but recommended we salvage what we wanted to keep or hope to
reuse as soon as possible.

We may reuse some of the stacked stone to cut down on the overall cost of a new
sign and were able to salvage some of the letters and the four lights that stood atop
the monuments. Thinking some of our residents might want to own a piece of
Haywood Knolls history, the letters and lights will be offered at a silent auction
during the Annual Picnic on October 6th from 4:30-6:30 pm at Newhall Park. Come
place your bid and take home a piece of our history!



